
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
No.15 of 2024 

 

Diving Operations- Cathodic protection survey 

 

 

 

 
Mariners are hereby advised that, commencing on Monday 0th June, 2024, Equilibrant Ltd will be conducting 
an underwater inspection of sacrificial anodes on quay infrastructure. 
 
Works to take approximately 3 weeks. 
 
Diving operations will be scheduled to avoid interference with commercial shipping activities. 
 
Support boat is the “LANDBERG” which may be accompanied by a support pontoon. 
 
The following berths will be surveyed: Musgrave Scrap Wharf, Stormont Wharf, West Twin, Gotto Wharf, 
VT1, VT2, Donegal Quay and Albert Quay Linkspan. 
  
Mariners are requested to maintain a wide berth in proximity of area of diving activity. 
 
Pass with minimal wash to ensure the safety of the divers.  
 
Please keep a listening watch for Belfast VTS on VHF Ch 12 for advice.  
 
 
 

          

Dive Support RIB “LANDBERG” and “EQUILIBRANT PONTOON” 

 
Your cooperation in adhering to these guidelines is greatly appreciated to ensure the safety and efficiency 
of the survey operations. 
 

  



 

 

 

 

 

Captain K G Allen 
Port Operations         Harbour Master 
Belfast Harbour        7th June 2024 
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